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For Immediate Release: 

 

SIERRA CLUB RESCINDS ITS ENDORSEMENT OF JOSEF BRAY-ALI FOR ELECTION IN 

LOS ANGELES CITY COUNCIL DISTRICT 1 

LOS ANGELES, CA -  The Sierra Club Angeles Chapter retracts its recent endorsement 

of Josef Bray-Ali for the L.A. City Council District 1 seat. The recent revelation of Bray-

Ali’s statements and postings on various websites of derogatory, racist remarks reflect a 

pattern of offensive and disturbing behavior and the lack of core values and principles 

which Sierra Club does not tolerate and condone. 

In response, Sharon Koch, Angeles Chapter Chair, states: 

“The Sierra Club believes strongly in equitable, inclusive treatment of all persons. We 

cannot support a candidate who does not share those beliefs and whose actions 

contradict the values we promote and foster. Incorporating the precepts of diversity, 

equity, and inclusion into the Sierra Club’s political work is critical to the success of its 

movement.”  

### 
 
About the Sierra Club 
The Sierra Club is America’s largest and most influential grassroots environmental organization, 
with more than 2.4 million members and supporters. In addition to helping people from all 
backgrounds explore nature and our outdoor heritage, the Sierra Club works to promote clean 
energy, safeguard the health of our communities, protect wildlife, and preserve our remaining 
wild places through grassroots activism, public education, lobbying, and legal action. For more 
information, visit www.sierraclub.org  
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